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15 March 2020 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
COVID-19 QCSA State Titles Update 
 
We wish to acknowledge the statements made by the Prime Minster regarding COVID-19 
where the Federal Government advises against all non-essential gatherings of more than 
500 people. As a result, the QCSA Executive have made the decision to postpone this year’s 
State Titles. The decision to reschedule the State Titles will be reviewed as the situation 
becomes clearer. 
 
Whilst this decision may be disappointing for some, we will continue to place the highest 
priority on the health and well-being of all players and the QCSA community 
 
At this stage club training and season fixtures will continue as planned, however we 
continue to monitor government advice and will provide updates as the situation develops. 
We encourage all players to take the appropriate precautions and heed any advice from the 
Chief Medical Officer. 
 
For information please find a link to the Queensland Governments COVID-19 Website 
http://conditions.health.qld.gov.au/HealthCondition/condition/14/217/838/novel-
coronavirus 
 
Regards 
 
 
Richard Sidney 
QCSA Chair 
Email: chair@qcsa.org.au  
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